
From: Gian Banchero <egbanchero@blueyonder.co.uk> 

Sent: 28 November 2016 12:21 

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea 

Subject: Fw: Re 20 England's Lane 2016/5758/P 

 

Importance: High 

 

I wish to object to this proposed extension. 
  

I have also noticed that the EXISTING site plan P1603F0001P1 incorrectly shows No 20 England's 

Lane at the rear of No 5 Elizabeth Mews instead of No 3.  
  
Elizabeth Mews 's numbering run sequentially anticlockwise [1,2,3....] This is a major error [which is 
repeated in other attached documents] introducing an element of confusion in an otherwise already 
controversial planning application highlighting the level of unbridled greed for space by the 
commercial front properties in England's Lane and their historic disregard [air conditioning et all !] for 
the rear residential Mews properties whose amenities will be severely diminished if this application is 
granted. 
  
Regards 
E G Banchero 
10A Elizabeth Mews 
London NW3 4TL 
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